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THE CRICKET ASSOCIATION OF BENGAL

DR. B.C. ROY CLUB HOUSE.EDEN GARDENS, KOLKATA-700 021

Ref. No. IBb[?Sl?JQ 12 \:2023 July 31, 2023

The Hony. Secretary,

All Affiliated Clubs

Participating in Ambar Roy Sub-r.(U-13)
Junior (U-15) Cricket Tournaments (Gr. A & B)

The Hony. Secretary,

All Cricket Coaching Centres

Participating in Ambar Roy Sub-|r.(U-13)
Junior (U-15) Cricket Tournaments (Gr. A & B)

Sub:  Ambar Roy Sub-Jr. (U-13) and Junior (U-15)
Cricket Tournament for the cricket season: 2023-2024

Dear Sir,

Further to our letter no.134/22/3669/2023 dated July 10, 2023, please visit our

website (www.cricketassociationofbengal.com) to know the names of eligible teams
of both categories ( Group - A & B) who will be participating in the Ambar Roy Sub-

Jr. (U-13) Cricket Tournament and Junior (U-15) Cricket Tournament for the cricket
season: 2023- 2024.

Thanking you,

Yours faithfully,

B 5
Naresh Ojha
Hony. Secretary



